7/6/2020 Weekly Newsletter

VIRTUAL GATHERING
OF THE
CROSSROADS REGIONAL COHORT
OF PRESBYTERIAN CHURCHES
THIS EVENING, TUESDAY, JUNE 30, 2020,
AT 7:00 P.M.

This is a Special Edition of our weekly newsletter to remind FPC members of
our tradition of gathering with friends from other Presbyterian Churches in the
Crossroads region on the “Fifth Tuesday” of each month that has one.

Obviously, we cannot yet gather in person-- which disappoints your pastor,
given all the good food we used to share-- but now that just about everybody knows
how to use Zoom videoconferencing, we are going to have a virtual gathering this
evening at 7:00 p.m.
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All FPC members (not just those on the Session) are invited to join us this

evening as, in true Presbyterian fashion, we stay connected with other members of
our denomination. There is no agenda, and the meeting will not last over an hour,
but we do want to check in with our friends in such places as Cuero, El Campo,
Grace-Victoria, Goliad, Palacios, and the like, to see how everyone is doing and to
offer mutual comfort, encouragement, and support. We may even pick up some
good ideas from our friends as they describe how they are continuing to worship and
how they are working to keep their faith alive and vital even in these times of
quarantine and social distancing.

| hope you can join us, because | believe that checking in with our Christian
friends is good for the heart, mind, body, and soul. Here are the details about how to
“‘join” the meeting this evening:

Click here to join the meeting (or cut and paste this address into your
computer’s browser): https://us02web.zoom.us/j/819360243097?
pwd=TVA5SU4rUUhUWFQ3M21VL0JGa2QwZz09

e This is the Meeting ID: 819 3602 4309,

e And this is the Password: 677603.

» If you can only join by cell phone and not by computer, dial into this number:
1.346.248.7799. The Meeting ID and the Password are the same as above.

e If you have any questions or doubts about how to use Zoom, please call the
Church Office this afternoon (361.575.2441), and we will be glad to give you a
“Zoom tutorial.”

Please join us this evening; you will not be disappointed.
Peace, grace, and mercy,

Pastor Jim
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